
  Thanks to all the riders and families that came out to race with us this year.  Congratulations to 

everyone who completed and clinched a top 5 position in their class.  Good job!  

  Our banquet will be held on January 21st at the Cherokee Convention Center in Canton, 

Georgia (1130 Bluffs Parkway, Canton, Georgia 30114).  Doors will open at 6:00 pm and dinner will be 

served at 7:00 pm with an award ceremony immediately following.    

  If you plan to attend the banquet, please fill out and mail the form below including a check 

made payable to SORCS (1229 Dogwood Road, Tunnel Hill, Georgia 30755) for the total amount of your 

party.  There will be assigned seating, so please include a note if you wish to sit with friends.  

Reservations must be received NO LATER than January 14th, 2016 to attend the banquet.  No late 

reservations will be accepted – we have to turn in a final head count to the center so they can plan 

accordingly.  

Thanks again to everyone that raced with us this year, we are looking forward to next year!  

  

  

Name of Party: _________________________________________________________________  

  

Number in party: __________________ X $35.00 per person  

  

Check enclosed for: ______________________________________________________________  

  

Seating Preferences: _____________________________________________________________  

  

  

  

  

  


